
From: Anne Galloway <agalloway@vtdigger.org> 

Date: June 7, 2013, 4:24:53 PM EDT 

To: "London, Sarah" <Sarah.London@state.vt.us> 

Subject: Re: Public records request 

Thank you very much, Sarah.  

I understand that the documents requested are not subject to the public records law. Liz called 

and said the governor would make his tax returns for 2012 available next week. 

Thanks for your help. 

Anne 

 

On Fri, Jun 7, 2013 at 3:07 PM, London, Sarah <Sarah.London@state.vt.us> wrote: 

Hi Anne, we received your public records act request below.  As you may know, the returns are not a 
public record and not subject to disclosure under the act.  I understand you have been in touch with Liz.   

  

Thanks very much and have a great weekend, 

Sarah 

  

From: Allen, Susan  

Sent: Tuesday, June 04, 2013 3:05 PM 
To: London, Sarah; Miller, Elizabeth 

Subject: FW: Public records request 

  

  

  

From: Anne Galloway [mailto:agalloway@vtdigger.org]  

Sent: Tuesday, June 04, 2013 1:33 PM 
To: Allen, Susan 

Subject: Public records request 

  

Hi Sue 

I am writing to request a copy of Gov. Peter Shumlin's 2012 tax returns pursuant to Vermont's 

public records request. 

Thank you 

Anne Galloway  
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--  

Anne Galloway 

Editor, VTDigger.org 

cell 802-595-9159 

google voice 802-222-6086 

@vtdigger 

http://vtdigger.org 
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